
o What a great January Meeting!  An 

engaging activity around delegating 

challenges and solutions.  Then the 

collaboration ensued.  

o March General Meeting will teach us 

how to wake up our training! Eric 

Stephenson will speak to how to 

increase engagement in the various 

forms of  training delivery

Next Meeting March 9, 2018

Want to present at a meeting?

Contact Lori Collier

https://www.research.net/r/SUFL_2018
mailto:loretto.collier@state.de.us
http://hrm.omb.delaware.gov/training/
http://hrm.omb.delaware.gov/training/

